PCS Families,

Just a quick update today from our COVID-19 task force. We are aware of the recent announcement from the Moorhead Public Schools regarding transitioning to distant learning K-12 after Thanksgiving. As you may have read this is primarily due to staffing and positivity rates in the school system. The PCS task force will be assessing our re-entry plan and making adjustments accordingly. We continue to be grateful for the relatively few cases inside PCS and your partnership in this! We are meeting early next week and will send out a video update at that time, as we plan to move forward with in-person learning at PCS.

We continue to be blessed in God's provision and we are grateful to the Moorhead transportation system and their commitment to continue bus routes during their time of distant learning.

Have a blessed weekend and look for an update next week.

In Christ Alone!

Chris Nellermoe and the Re-entry Task Force